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Letters to the Editor
Editor:

Please accept our sincere thanks and appreciation
for allowing us to use the information on illegal
aliens that was contained in [the Spring 1993 issue
of] The Social Contract.

We wish you and your organization every
success in continuing to inform our citizens of the
many problems connected with illegal immigration
into the United States.

Thanks again.

Very truly yours,
Thomas J. Dalton, Chairman
Human Services Committee
1992-1993 Orange County (CA)

Grand Jury
Vincent Cauley, Foreman

*   *   *

Editor:
Your Spring 1993 edition is excellent. The mix

of truly scholarly research and notes from activist
Barbara McCarthy in the field of immigration
reform is the best that I have seen. I deeply
appreciate your efforts...

I have made copies of your section on crime and
sent it to police officers in [several cities in
California]. Please keep up the good work.

Sincerely,
Stan Hess
Novato, California

*   *   *

[And in response to a letter asking for a
subscription renewal, we received this response...]

You have to be joking ... to PAY for your
propaganda!
Good luck elsewhere.

[No name given.]


